ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL NORTHAMPTON



Executive Head Teacher: Mrs K Yuen

Telephone: (01604) 581011 Fax: (01604) 581397 email: admin@stmaryscatholicprimary.northants.sch.uk Woodside Way Kings Heath Northampton NN5 7HX

Thursday 19th March 2020

Dear Parents

Notification of Parents who are identified as Key Workers

I write to you to inform you that we are fully supportive of the Government's decision to provide education provision for those children whose parents have been identified as key workers (for example NHS frontline workers, the police and Supermarket delivery drivers).

If you are a parent who falls into this category and wish to take up the offer of continued education for your child, I would urge you that you make contact with the school straight away either by telephone, email or text.

Please note we **must** receive your response by the end of today in order for us to make the necessary arrangements.

Many thanks once again for your on-going support at this challenging time.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs K Yuen Executive Head Teacher